

## PA Environment Digest An Update On Environmental Issues In PA

**Edited By: David E. Hess, Crisci Associates** 

Winner 2009 PAEE Business Partner Of The Year Award

Harrisburg, Pa July 5, 2010

## **Click On This Link To Print Digest**

http://docs.google.com/View?id=dgp6dbtq 676ct4drwhr

## New Budget Erases 16 Years Of General Fund Support For Environmental Programs

More than 16 years of General Fund support for environmental protection, State Park and State Forest programs was erased by the new \$28 billion General Fund budget agreed to by the Senate, House and Gov. Rendell this week. In fact, the General Fund appropriation to the Department of Environmental Protection was below 1994 levels.

The FY 2010-11 General Fund appropriations to the DEP were cut \$71.9 million below FY 2008-09 levels and \$30.9 million below 08-09 levels for the Department of Conservation and Natural Resources.

During the last eight years of the Rendell Administration, DEP's General Fund budget has been cut by 40.9 percent, DCNR by 23.7 percent and the Department of Agriculture by 35.2 percent.